STEVEN R. MONETTI CHAIRMAN ROBERT P. BASELICE

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
NEIL D. MAROTTA

GENERAL COUNSEL

NORTH BERGEN PARKING AUTHORITY

4225 BERGEN TURNPIKE NORTH BERGEN, NEW JERSEY 07047 Tel.: (201) 869-6200 Fax: (201) 453-8686

COMMISSIONERS
FRANK COLALUCA
DIANA MADRID
VASU RAO
HECTOR ZULUETA

February 28, 2014

Dear North Bergen Resident Permit Holder,

The North Bergen Parking Authority would like to take this opportunity to remind residents that your Residential Parking Permit will be expiring March 31, 2014. New permits are currently available at the Parking Authority office.

Zone 1 begins on the North side of 5th Street and continues North to 28th Street, along the West side of Kennedy Boulevard down to Tonnelle Avenue, including Paterson Plank Road. (Please see enclosed map.)

You may begin purchasing permits immediately at OUR NEW LOCATION. The North Bergen Parking Authority office is now located at 4225 Bergen Turnpike, North Bergen. Our office hours are 8:30 AM to 7:00 PM on Monday and 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM, Tuesday through Friday.

To receive your Residential Parking Permit, resident applicants, who live in this zone, will need to provide the following **ORIGINAL DOCUMENTS**: (We no longer can process photocopies).

- A. Your valid New Jersey driver's license with your name and North Bergen street address, and
- B. Your valid New Jersey vehicle registration with your name and North Bergen street address.

-Or-

- A. Your valid New Jersey driver's license, and
- B. Your valid New Jersey vehicle registration, and
- C. Two (2) current utility bills (gas, electric, cable, telephone) with your name and North Bergen street address.

If your vehicle is leased, please also provide your insurance card with your name and North Bergen street address.

The fee for the permit is \$15.00 per vehicle and it will expire March 31, 2017. In addition to accepting check or money orders payable to the North Bergen Parking Authority, cash in the form of "exact change" will be accepted during the registration period.

Thank you and if you have any questions regarding the application process or need additional information, please call our office at (201) 869-6200 during regular office hours or visit our website at www.nbpaonline.org.

Sincerely,

Robert P. Baselice Executive Director

Solut P.Bomeline